Ethical review statement: This was a registered quality improvement project (QIP)
at Chelsea Westminster hospital audit department (QIP LA-353).

To: Wik, Anatole
Cc: Stewart, Charles
Subject: QIP Registration

Dear Anatole,

Thank you very much for your email below. This QIP has been registered, its reference number is LA353.
Please find attached audit report template for your final write-up.

Please get in touch if you need anything else.

Regards,

Neelam

Neelam Sharma

Govemance Co-ordinator for Emergency & Integrated Care
T: 620 8321 5176 (WMUH)

F: 020 3315 7581 (CWH)

W: www.chelwest.nhs.uk

Cheksea & Westminster NHS Foundation Trust

West Middlasex University Hospital

Ethical approval was not sought nor required as it was part of a service evaluation
project for the paediatric emergency department at Chelsea Westminster hospital.

Yours Sincerely,

Anatole Wiik 7



